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From: Josiane Caggiano <josianevcaggiano@hotmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 4, 2010 11:02 AM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

This regulation would hurt me. I am disabled and am trying to supplement my income with forex
trading which is very difficult and has taken me ten years to master. I am on the verge of being
profitable. This ridiculous vengeful rule would make me dependent. This is also a misconceived
maneuver of a class system. This rule would take money from people who want to work to people
who are too lazy to work.

Please do not do this. I will make it my business to try everything to vote who is responsible out of
office.

Hotmail: Trusted email with Microsoft's powerful SPAM protection. Sign up now.



